
Building and Grounds Committee Meeting 

April 10, 2025, at 5:15 in the Library Meeting Room 

 

Present:  Secretary Wendy Workman, Janine Conway, Fiscal Officer Don 

Hemmelgarn, and Director Christopher Siscoe 

After inspecting the inside and outside of the building, the following 

recommendations were made: 

1.  Clean up the garden on the south side of the building below the picture 

windows. (2025) 

2. Remove all dead bushes bordering the library parking lot and the HVAC fencing. 

(2025) 

3.  Seal and stripe the parking lot. (2026) 

4.  Paint the small study room and configure it to provide more seating.  (2025) 

5.  Paint the circulation workroom.  (2025) 

6.  Finish converting the meeting room to LED lighting.  (2025). 

 

The Director also informed the committee that May's annual carpet and tile 

cleaning was scheduled. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 for the start of the April 10th Regular Board 

Meeting. 

 


